
 

 Submission    
No 239 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PROVISIONS OF THE RIGHT TO FARM 

BILL 2019 
 
 
 

Name: Miss Carly  Sticpewich 

Date Received: 27 September 2019 

 

 



Transparency is required in order for people to make genuine choices. Government has no right 
to deny people of choice. 


